
The Rich Wigram New Zealand Farming Scholarship 2020 

Please fill in this application form in as much detail as you feel necessary (using more space or extra 
paper if you need), we are looking to understand you as a person, what motivates you, what experience 
you have and what you would do with the knowledge gained from winning the scholarship. Please note 
you need to be 18 or over on 31st January 2020 to apply for the scholarship. 

We can only accept applications from UK residents. 

Please return the completed form to richwigramnzscholarship@gmail.com 
Or Tim Wigram, Spurtham Farm, New Road, Upottery, Honiton, Devon, EX14 9QD 

Application Form 

Personal Details: 

Name- 

Date of Birth- 

Address- 

Contact Number- 

Contact E-mail 

Recent Education & Qualifications: 

Current Occupation: 

mailto:richwigramnzscholarship@gmail.com


Previous employment / experience: 

Relevant skills, abilities & knowledge: 

Please write in no more than 300 words why you think you should be selected for this 
scholarship? 



Please write in no more than 300 words what you would hope to gain from your 
experience in NZ and how you think you may use this in the future? 

Any other information you think we should know. 



Please could you list below and give detail of any pending or present criminal 
convictions (we need this as it may in some circumstances affect work VISA applications to NZ) 
please don’t worry about points on driving licenses 

How did you hear about the scholarship? 

Are you a member of a Young Farmers Club?  

If so please state which one. 

Declaration: 

1. I will be aged 18 or over on the 31st January  2020. 



2. This statement is true to the best of my knowledge and belief and I make it 
knowing that, if it is tendered in evidence, I shall be liable to prosecution if I 
have wilfully stated in it anything which I know to be false or do not believe 
to be true. 

Signed: 

Print: 

Date: 

• Closing date for applications is the 31st January 2020 
• Shortlisted candidates will be invited for an interview at Sedgemoor Livestock 

Centre on a Saturday in February 2020  Candidates will be expected to make 
their own travel arrangements. We do have a list of potential employers but if 
you get through to the interview stage we strongly recommend that you start 
looking for jobs in places such as the Fonterra Fencepost page 
www.fonterra.com/fencepost/jobs/ 

• We will notify all candidates of the interview results by the end of February 
2020 

• References may be requested for short listed/selected candidate(s) 


